SUNDAY 16TH FEBRUARY

ST. GEORGE’S

Brockworth

At our services this Sunday, we will be looking at Jeremiah 17: 5-10 and Luke 6:17-26

NEWS AND NOTICES
Thank You...

...to the incredible team of volunteers who
helped keep the office running and
supported the administration of the church
and the church centre while we have been
without a Church Centre Administrator. A
special thank you to: Elaine Marsh, Pat
Hartwell, Claire Otter, Rachel Green, Sarah
Smith and Ally Morgan!

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER

This year's World Day of Prayer service has been thoughtfully
prepared by the women of the Cook Islands, drawing inspiration
from the powerful words of Psalm 139: "I made you wonderful." The
World Day of Prayer is a global ecumenical movement that unites

people in informed prayer and prayerful action.

We warmly invite you to join us for this special service, which will
take place at Churchdown Methodist Church on Friday, March 7th,

LENT LUNCHES

If you are interested in coming to a Lent
lunch, please contact-

Judy Baldwin: 01452 862840

Also, let Judy know if you would like to
make soup or provide bread for one of the
lunches.

FRIENDSHIP CLUB: KNIT & STITCH
10am-11am Tuesday 18th February
Come and join us. Good coffee, nice
biscuits. Everyone is welcome!

at10:30 am.

Everyone is welcome!
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Learn practical ways to enjoy sharing your faith and
discover the gifts and strengths God has given all of us.
For more information, contact Chris Sandys.

Volunteers for clearing Branches in the Churchyard -
Tuesday 25th Feb from 10am Dean Vermon (Tree
Surgeon) has offered to offer us his skills in pruning the
cherry tree in the churchyard at a very discounted rate.
Dean will do all the climbing and cutting. We need
volunteers to help shift the branches. Please let Pat
Hartwell know if you can help.

WHOLE LIFE WORSHIP

Worshipping with our whole lives is a
privilege and an important part of our
discipleship. As Paul writes to a group of
disciples:

Since you excel in so many ways—in your
faith, your gifted speakers,

your knowledge, your enthusiasm, and your
love from us—I want you to excel

also in this gracious act of giving. | am not
commanding you to do this.

But I am testing how genuine your love is by
comparing it with the

eagerness of the other churches.

(2 Corinthians 8)

The most efficient and simple way to help us continue the important work of growing the Kingdom of
God in Brockworth is to set up a monthly donation; see our website. However, other ways you can give;

Contactless card machine — in church and church centre

Cashless Giving — set up through the website monthly one-off donations [on the homepage, click the top

right “Donate”]




